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In Reply Refer To:
Docket: 50-252/88-01

University of New Mexico
ATTN: Dr. frank Williams, Reactor

Administrator
Chemical & Nuclear Engineering

Department
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87131

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of May 16, 1988, in response to our letter and

Notice of Violation dated May 3, 1988. We have reviewed your reply and find it

responsive to the concerns raised in our Notice of Violation. We will review'

the implementation of your corrective actions during a future inspection to

determine that full compliance has been achieved and will be maintained.

Sincerely,

if. * Wi DU
Blaine Murray, Chief
Radiological Protection and Safeguards

Branch

cc:
University of New Mexico
ATTN: R. D. Busch, Chief

Reactor Supervisor
Albuquerque, New .b ico 87139

University of New Merico ,

ATTN: W. L. Tabor, Director
Occupational Safety

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87139

State of New Mexico Environmental A.provement Agency

bec: (see next page)
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'Ecc to DMB (IE01)
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B. Murray
-R. L. Bangart
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R. E. Hall
T. Michaels, NRR Project Manager
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